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 Upcoming Activities 

21st December 

Primary  Carol Signing 

Competion. 

1st to 10th – Class Christmas 

Decoration Competition.  

 

 

 
   

 

OUTREACH 

21st December 

The Students of Class 8 will visit 

the old age home and share 

the Christmas message and 

goodies with the aged 

people. 
 

DEAR PARENTS OF CONVENT OF JESUS & MARY HIGH SCHOOL 

         

 December is a special month for all of 
us as we celebrate the birth of Jesus. 
And with Christmas round the corner, 
there is excitement in the air. The staff 
and the students are busy preparing for 
Christmas celebration inorder to make 
this Christmas a special one for all of us. 

  
At CJM, much has happened from 
November till now. We had a succesful 
Annual Sports Day. The students got an 
opportunity to showcase their athletic 
skills.  The Pre-Primary students had 
their beautiful Fancy dress competition. 
This coming week, the Primary section 

will have their Carol signing competiton, 
and the entire school will have Christmas 
Class decoration Competition.  
 
Regarding academics and the upcoming II 
Unit Test. The teachers have completed their 
portion for the II Unit Test Exams. They have 
corrected the books and given the class tests 
too. Along with the assitance of Ms. Sunita, 
my clerk and the helpers, I have checked the 
notebooks of the students and stamped 
them. Few class test which are pending, will 
be completed on Tuesday. I have kept books 
in the office for checking which I will give 
back soon.  

CHRISTMAS 

CELEBRATION 

22nd December 2022 

The secondary section will 

come at 7:30 and leave at 

9:30 a.m. 

The Pre-Pimary & Primary will 

come at 9:30 and leave at 

10:30 

 

 

 

  

Blessings of Peace and Love for the Blessed Month of December 

Christmas Vacation is from 

23rd December 2022 till 

1st January 2023. School Re-

opens on 2nd January 2023 
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The maths portion of Clases 9 & 10 will be 
completed by next week. Due to Sir 
Gerswyn’s sudden illness, I had to look out 
for a substitute teacher and I am much 
grateful to Ms. Priscilla, our Ex-teacher for 
coming to my aid and completing the maths 
poriton of our students.  
 
The Syllabus tracking files of our teachers 
have helped me in tracking the daily work of 
teachers. This endeavour has increased the 
efficency among my teachers and taught 
them to meet deadlines and made them 
multitaskers. My aim of increasing the 
academic performance among students is  
becoming a reality at CJM.  

 

“We don’t merely book your travel; we can 

help you realize your travel dreams if you 

give us an idea of what kind of experience 

you seek.” 

 

My students are not in a habit of 
reading. I desire that they become 
voracious readers. I am planning to 
upgrade our CJM Library with new 
books. This will provide an 
opportuntity for students to 
enhance their reading skills, 
increase their vocabulary, thinking 
powers and imagination. Please 
remind your child to read the text 
books and take personal interest in 
their life. 

  

THINGS TO DO DURING 

CHRISTMAS VACATION 

 

    

 

 Prepare a study 

time table and 

follow it 

consistently.   

  

 Read Text 

books and 

Revise the 

answers of all 

the subjects. 

 

 Practice and 

solve maths 

problems many 

times.   

  

 Give more 

attention to 

difficult 

subjects.  
 

   
 

  

 

  

 

Happy Christmas & 

& Blessed New Year 2023 

 


